
 

 

 

                                                     
 
       

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We would like to invite you to a parent workshop all about the vital role that ‘talk and 
language’ plays on your child’s learning and development. This session will take place in the 
main hall on Wednesday 2 October at 8.45 am. This will also be an opportunity to ask any 
questions you may have about your child’s first few weeks at school.  
If you require any further information, please speak to a member of the Foundation Team.  
 
Please fill in the slip below to let us know if you’re able to attend. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Smailes 
 

 
 
 
Talk and Language Parent Workshop 
  
Child’s name:____________________________________ 
 
 
I will/will not be able to attend the parent workshop on Wednesday 2nd October at 8.45am 
 
 
Signed__________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


